
3/9-3/15 
Music in Our 
Schools 
 
 
3/13/18 
9am-1pm 
Kindergarten 
Registration 
 
 
3/15/18 
Third  
Quarter 
Ends 
 
 
3/16/18 
Teacher 
Planning 
Day-NO 
SCHOOL 
 
3/20/18 
9am-1pm 
Kindergarten 
Registration 
 
 
3/23/18 
REPORT 
CARDS 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

This school year is going so fast! The end of our third quarter grading period is 
this Thursday. There is no school for students this Friday as teachers finish 
report cards that will go home on March 23rd.  Spring break is the week of March 
24th- April 1st. Classes will resume on Monday, April 2nd.  

We had great news from the district facilities department, the sales tax 
referendum moneys are providing a restroom, storage, and large 3456 SF pavilion 
on Durr Field for our students to use during P.E. and for other activities. The 
project will be started this summer and should be completed sometime next school 
year. Thank you for supporting our schools! 

Calling all young students! Kindergarten registration will begin tomorrow from 9:00
-1:00. At R. B. Hunt. We are also looking for students who have not gone to Pre-K 
to sign up for the Kindergarten Readiness Program. If we have 15 from our zone, 
we can hold a program at R. B. Hunt this summer. In my experience, students that 
do not attend a pre-k program often struggle with the academic and social 
expectations of the kindergarten standards. If interested in the Kindergarten 
readiness program, which runs June 1st-July 25th, 7:30 a.m.-3:30p.m., please visit 
ecs4kids.org and complete an online application, or call the Early Childhood 
Services Department at 904-547-8965. 

Congratulations to Rylan Hale, Jordyn Bernard, Lanirei Decker, Emilia Gassert, 
Christian Farina and Jack Cavanaugh for joining the “Principal’s Million Word Club”. 
Nice job ladies and gentleman. Keep up the great reading! 

Have a great week, 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
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 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Bryson Dean, Rainia Unwalla, Grace Tobuck, Gemma Fogler, 

Luca Charalambous, MJ Stilip, Rainia Unwalla, Bryson Dean, Tatiana Unwalla 

SECOND GRADE: Aiden Pereira, Ali LeBre, Sofia  

Davis, Aaron Johnson, Caroline Colon, Jacob Colon, Zealand Milton. Drew 

Torres, Emma LeGrand, Ashton Crudup, Genesis Castellon,  

Dakota Packman 

THIRD GRADE: Saylor King, Wyatt Ginn, Marin ,Eyestone, Lucy Giannini,  

Cassidy Daniels, Gianna Williams, Knox Annis 

FOURTH GRADE: Luciana Morin, Savannah Ellis, Ella Jones, Daylynn Casey, 

Lucas Cruz, Lily Crevasse, Julia Lantz, Blake Garrison, Josh Davis, Emry Hogan 

FIFTH GRADE: Aiden Barnes, Scarlett Love, Anders Carlson, Logan Chambliss, 

Ayler Sostrom, Ben Brown, Lilly Fogarty, Sophia Stark, Sam Soto, Jordyn  

Bernard 

Field Day is March 23rd … 

And we are looking for volunteers 
to lead some exciting activities. 

Please e-mail Coach Zeagler @ 
joseph.zeagler@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

if you are interested! 

All volunteers must be approved. 
Please see the front office for 

additional information. 

Kindergarten and 1st grade: 
9:00-10:00 

 
4th and 5th grade: 10:30-11:30 

 
2nd and 3rd grade: 12:15-1:15 

mailto:joseph.zeagler@stjohns.k12.fl.us


125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: March13th-March19th.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-Style 
Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, 
Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza 
Thursday– Pasta & Meatball Marinara and Choice of WG 
Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG 
Garlic Toast 
Friday– Teacher Planning Day/ Student Holiday,  NO 
SCHOOL 
Monday– Macaroni & Cheese and Choice of WG Roll, BBQ 
Chicken Max Snax, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll 

  

 Our Spring Book Fair, Paws For  
Reading, Book Fair begins Monday, March 
19th and ends Friday, the 23rd (Field Day).  
Parents can go to www.scholastic.com/bf/
rbhunt to check the classroom visit sched-
ule, open an e-wallet for your student, and 
sign up to volunteer. The Online Book Fair 
will run March 22- April 4.  Teachers and  
students will be able to share their wish lists 
by email.   All sales benefit RB Hunt.  We are 
collecting items for our book fair estimation 
contest. These school supplies will be given 
to teachers at the end of the book fair: 
Elmer's glue sticks and Expo Fine tip dry 
erase markers (black).  

Diane’s Natural Market is a  
Principal’s List Donor.  Their new location 

is 841 Ponce De Leon Boulevard, right next to 
Orange Theory Fitness and Tijuana Flats on US 
1.   For more than 30 years, Diane’s has offered 
the highest quality organic foods and natural 
products in St. Augustine.  They also have a 
made to order café with healthy sandwiches, 
vegan items, and freshly made juices prepared 
while you shop.  Diane’s is like having a locally 
owned Whole Foods right here in St. Augustine. 

  
    

Business Partner News 

PTAO News 

Music in our Schools 
Friday March 9th – Thursday March 15th 

Please join us for Music in Our Schools, an annual celebration of the 

amazing music education happening right here at R. B. Hunt!   

Invitations, with your child’s regular music resource day and time, have 

been sent home with each student.  Please feel free to bring along any 

family members who are pre-approved for building access. 

Kindergarten Pre-Registration 

 

 

Tuesday, March 13th & 20th, 9am-1pm 

Wednesday, April 4th & 11th, 1pm-5pm 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/rbhunt
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/rbhunt

